UNIVERSITEIT TWENTE.

To: Dr. P.K. Mandal, Programme Director AM

From: Programme Committee AM (OLC-TW)

FACULTY OF ELECTRICAL ENGINEERING, MATHEMATICS AND COMPUTER SCIENCE

FROM
DATE
PAGE

T x 31 53 489 3380
6 April 2021
1 of 1

PC-AM@utwente.nl
OUR REFERENCE
CC:

EWI21/BOZ/10311/MvdK
-

SUBJECT

Advice on the new course Capita Selecta Statistics

Dear Programme Director,

We have read the course description of this new course. Such a course might be worthy replacement of the course Optimal Transport, if the content matches that level. This could work out, but requires sufficient attention. We recognize that the learning goals are much clearer now, and incorporates our earlier suggestions.

We want to ask the programme to remind the teachers that subjective items such as participation and peer feedback are very difficult to base a grade upon. The assessment must be transparent from the start of the course.

As a PC-AM we are a bit hesitant, but give a positive advice. We hope our suggestions turn out to be useful, and that the evaluation shows this course was taught well. This implies we expect a course evaluation next fall.

Best regards,

Hil Meijer, Chair PC-AM

DE ONDERNEMENDE UNIVERSITEIT

Jemijer.

P.O. Box 217 7500 AE Enschede The Netherlands www.utwente.nl